
 

 

 

 

SPRINGS VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

APRIL 17, 2013 
 

 

Regular Session 

 

The Springs Valley School Board met in Regular Session at 5:00 PM in the Elementary 

Library.  The following were present:  Mr. Ralph Purkhiser, Dr. Ryan Carnes, Mr. Kevin 

Allstott, Mrs. Linda Carnes, Mr. Tony Galloway, and Mr. Todd Pritchett.  Mr. Michael 

Adamson of Indiana School Boards Association was also in attendance, as well as Mr. 

Troy Pritchett, Mr. Tony Whitaker, Mr. Trevor Apple, Mrs. Julie Woolsey, Mrs. Kris 

Tarr, Mrs. Rita Hinkle, Mrs. Barbara Renner, Mr. Luke Aylsworth, Mrs. Jennifer Burton, 

Mrs. Amy Orr, and Mrs. Tiffani Stemle.  Parents Mrs. Temple Patton Grandstaff and 

Mrs. Elizabeth Gutgsell were also present.   

 

Mr. Todd Pritchett recommended that the resignation of Mrs. Jacqueline Myers Bermejo 

be accepted effective June 3rd, 2013, and that Mrs. Tiffani Stemle and Miss Chelsey Bell 

be named as the co-varsity cheer coaches with pay for the varsity and assistant varsity 

cheer positions to be divided equally.  Mr. Galloway so moved, and Mr. Allstott 

seconded.  The motion passed 5-0. 

 

Mr. Larry Kalb arrived. 

 

There was no New Business brought before the board.   

 

The work session including board members, administration, staff, and parents centered on 

the development of core values, mission statements, and vision statements for 

establishment of corporation goals.  

 

Mr. Purkhiser left to attend the Lost River Career Center board meeting. 

 

With no other business before the board, Board Vice-President Dr. Carnes dismissed the 

meeting at 7:15 PM. 
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